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  MEMO:  

            To:           The Honorable Governor Daniel McKee 
                             The Honorable Speaker Joseph Shekarchi 
                                The Honorable Senate President Domenic Ruggerio 
                                 
              From:     Lori Fisette, Director, Division of Project Management                                                            
                              
               Date:       9/18/2024  
 
               Subject:  Washington Bridge Snapshot Report 
 

 

Legislation passed on May 2, 2024, page 3, item (d) states that “Upon receipt of information reflecting an unexpected change in 
the anticipated progress in repairing or replacing the Washington Bridge, the department shall promptly transmit the information 
to the governor, the president of the senate and the speaker of the house rather than delay until the next snapshot report due 
date.”   Therefore, the department offers the following update: 

 

The demolition of the Washington Bridge No. 700 was paused on September 17, 2024, prior to the start of overnight demolition.  
The pause is required to collect evidence to support the state’s litigation.  Demolition work is expected to resume within the next 
several days. 

 

 

 

 

  


